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Wilderness Public Service District 

November 20, 2024                                PWSID:  3303405   

To:  Customers of Wilderness PSD in West Mt. Lookout areas 

         from Shaffer Road to the end of Old Government Road, including 

         all side roads.              

 

Re:  Temporary Interruption of Water Service & 

         PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER ADVISORY 

 

There is currently a TEMPORARY INTERRUPTION OF WATER 

SERVICE to Wilderness PSD customers in West Mount Lookout areas 

beginning at Shaffer Road to the end of Old Government Road, 

including all side roads, as of Wednesday, November 20, 2024, for the 

purpose of a water main-line break repair.   

 

A PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER ADVISORY will be in effect 

beginning immediately upon service restoration on Wednesday, 

November 20th, 2024 until further notification for the same above 

Wilderness PSD customers whose service was interrupted. 

Water should be heated to a rolling boil for one (1) minute and then let 

cooled before using.  Boiled or bottled water should be used for 

consumption and hygienic purposes such as, drinking, making ice, brushing 

teeth, washing dishes, bathing, food preparation, etc.   

This advisory is being issued pursuant to WV Dept. of Health regulations 

due to the loss of pressure during the main-line break repair. 

Please contact the office at 872-1598 if you have any questions. 
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